September 2011

Dear Partners in the Mlmstry,

Greetings to al m me of the

praying for us. ; d

Jord. We trust that you are well and servmg the Sav1or Thank you for

The Bible Institute here has
holding the class has change
him with the funds necessa

studies. Wy i
We are in the ss of finishing some of the projects we set out to do while we are here, and hope to have it
all completed by the ear. We do have an additional project, though. We had a water line break in the

kitchen during théf night, and e ause we. had the fans running, we did not hear the water right away. Our whole
kitchen was flooded. We now have to take up the floor tile and replace it. Fortunately, there was some building
insurance, and that has paid for the cost of the materials.

Recently, there have been some computer problems in the station, but we are working through them. The Lord
has kept the station on air through them all, so we are thankful for that. Continue to pray that we will have no
further problems there.

Calvary Christian Academy asked me to build a rolling gate for them, and I am now working on it. We still have
to complete the %lding on the gate and pour the concrete. There are several men from the church that have
been helping Waﬂﬁhls,pm;&ct and I am thankful for them and their willingness to serve.

Thank you for the cards and emails we have received. They are always an encouragement.

Praises: Receipt of’ some funds for our tickets home. We still need about $800.00, and need to purchase them
soon. N\

Please remember these prayer requests:

1. Bible Institute students

2. Amy and Kate to be saved
3. Health and Safety

4. V6AF Radio

5. Computer Fund

6. Return Air Fare

In His Service,
Jack & Melinda



